    




     The Howard County Striders’ David Tripp Scholar/Athlete Awards for 2024


Applications are now being accepted for the Howard County Striders’ David Tripp Scholar/Athlete Awards. These awards averaged more than $5,000 over the past four years. They are merit based, and only Howard County residents, who are graduating seniors from a high school in Howard County, are eligible. The intention is to recognize both males and females as award winners, provided that there are deserving candidates.
The criteria for consideration include outstanding achievement in the classroom and as a runner in cross country, track and/or road races. A link to the Application and the Suggestions and Guidelines are available at www.striders.net or directly at https://apply.mykaleidoscope.com/scholarships/HCSTrippScholarAthlete2024.  If you think you may qualify, you are encouraged to apply. There are no restrictions on the number who can win awards from any single high school. The deadline for receipt of applications is Friday, April 12, 2024.  If you have questions, please contact scholar@striders.net. 
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